
 

Notice of Township of Oro-Medonte  
Public Meeting for Amendments to Fees under 
the Ontario Building Code Act 

March 31, 2025 
 

 

Please be notified that a Public Meeting will be held on April 23, 2025 at 3:00 p,m, in 
the Council Chambers at the Township of Oro-Medonte Administration Centre located 
148 Line 7 South, Oro Medonte, Ontario. 
  
In addition to the Municipal Officer Report DS2025-034 presented to Council on March 
12, 2025, the Council of the Corporation of the Township of Oro-Medonte will consider 
amendments to By-law 2024-134 respecting fees for Building Permit and Miscellaneous 
fees.  Moreover, whereas Ontario Regulation 163/24 requires the Township to hold at 
least one public meeting to inform the public of the introduction or change in a permit 
fee under Section 7(1) of the Building Code Act.   
 
The public meeting will include a presentation by Watson & Associates Economists 
Ltd., on the report findings related to the building permit fee amendments.  Upon 
conclusion of the presentation any person in attendance will have an opportunity to 
make representations with respect to the matter related to proposed Ontario Building 
Code fee revisions. 
 
The Township will make available information setting out an estimate of the costs of 
providing the services, the amount of the fees, and the rationale for imposing the fees, 
prior to the public meeting on March 31, 2025. 

 

Input on the draft fees and charges by-law for the Building Division is welcome and 
encouraged.  Copies of the information will be made available at no cost upon request 
by contacting Building Division at building@oro-medonte.ca.  For specific details 
regarding public participation during the meeting please check the Township website at 
Public Participation | Township of Oro-Medonte 
 
Written submissions can be made by: 

 

1. Emailed to agendacomment@oro-medonte.ca prior to the Public Meeting; 

2. Dropped in the drop box at the Township Administration Office on Line 7 South; 

3. Faxed to (705) 487-0133; or, 

4. Mailed through Canada Post – Attn Clerks Department. 

Township of Oro-Medonte 
148 Line 7 South 

Oro-Medonte, Ontario  L0L 2E0 

  

Meetings are held in a hybrid format which permits in-person attendance or remote 

electronic participation.  The Township will continue to livestream Public Meetings over 

the internet for public viewing and participation. Protocols have been established to 

advise how to electronically participate at public meetings. Please refer to the 

Township’s website (oro-medonte.ca) for Public Meeting viewing and participation 

information. 

You can watch a live stream of the meeting on the Township’s YouTube Channel (this 
link is viewing only and will not allow you to provide comments or questions during the 
meeting). 
 
Further details of the application are part of the public record and are available to the 
public for viewing/inspection on the Township’s website www.oro-medonte.ca. Any 
person wishing further information or clarification with regard to the application should 
contact the Building Division at 705-487-2171 or building@oro-medonte.ca     
 
Individuals who submit letters and other information to Council should be aware that all 
information, including contact information, contained within their communications may 
become part of the public record and may be made available through the agenda 
process which includes publication on the Township’s website. 
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